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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Edward Worthington 8S   

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits: 
Hayden Bushnell 10T Harry Herring 12C Muhammad Elmantaser 12T 

 

• Lower School pupil who has achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Yaminah Azees 7S   

 

• The following Middle School pupil who has achieved 40 Merits: 
Annika Danda 12T   

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Felicity Smith 7C Ariyana Newby 8C Felicity Annable 8S 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Isabella Peck 7C Lucie Blades 7S Harry Lovelle 7S 

Harry Smith 7T Dempsey Culley 8S Oscar Simpson 8S 

 
• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 

Business Studies Megan Grant 9T  

French Joseph Ryan 8T  

 
A reminder that the Year 7 Parents’ Evening is this evening. 
 
The school Open Evening is on Tuesday 24 June, when we would like to welcome Year 4, 5 and 6 children to 
look around the school. 
 
The Year 8 HPV vaccination is due, if you missed the first date, the School Immunisation Team will be visiting 
again on Wednesday 9 July.  Please ensure you have given your consent prior to this date, by using the link in 
the attached letter. 
 
Last Friday, we celebrated with our Y11’s as their time in our main school came to an end; we wish them well 
for the summer and look forward to their results in August.  We hope to welcome those who are returning for 
A levels, and our Sixth Form, in September.  I would like to congratulate them all on their positive approach to 
their examinations demonstrating our core values. 
 

17 June 2025 

 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/currentprospectus.pdf


 

 

Applications are welcome from Year 11 students for our Sixth Form.  Please contact the school office or  
Mr Lavender, our Head of Sixth Form.  Our current prospectus is available on our website, together with a 
copy of the application form. 
 
We are delighted that all our Year 10 students are carrying out Work Experience placements this week, which 
we hope will prove to be an invaluable insight into the world of work; thank you to Mr Agorini and Miss Jade 
for their support with these. 
 
 
 
A reminder to students as they near their final exams, could they please drop off 
library books and locker keys into the bins provided near the exam hall and/or at 
reception. 
 
 
 
And finally, over a warm and sunny weekend, Year 9 pupils successfully completed their Bronze Duke of 
Edinburgh expedition, navigating their way through the scenic Lincolnshire Wolds.  Despite a few unexpected 
detours along the route, their determination and teamwork saw them through each challenge.  The students 
camped overnight, setting up their own tents and cooking meals together, gaining valuable outdoor skills and 
independence.  The experience was both rewarding and memorable, marking a significant achievement in 
their DofE journey. 
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/current6formprospectus.pdf
http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/Y12%20Application%20Form.pdf

